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I'm a PERS member. I don't want our money going into any more private equity 

investments that support fossil fuel development in any way.  SB681 will put a 

PAUSE on new private equity investments.  The percentage of investment in private 

equity is already too high!  Don't put anymore into this type of investment. 

 

Climate change is out of control. We have to limit our burning of fossil fuels and 

transition to clean energy sources.  Our grandchildren deserve a planet that's livable. 

At the rate we're going, it may not be livable in 50 years.  We have to do everything 

we can to mitigate climate change. 


